HOPE MUTHONI'S MEMORIAL SERVICE.

29TH October 2021 will be remembered as a sad day in the Department of Pharmacy, as we lost one of our BPHARM 2 students **HOPE MUTHONI KINYUA**, REG NO: **U29/140122/2020** to a tragic road accident on Waiyaki Way.

Members of staff in collaboration with NUPSA organized a memorial service attended by Hope's family and classmates. The service was held at the Department of Pharmacy boardroom on Wednesday 2nd March 2022 at 12:30pm. The ceremony was officially opened by the Acting Chair of Department, Dr. Shital Maru .Thereafter a bible service was conducted after which everyone was given an opportunity to pass their condolences to the family. Members of staff got an opportunity to officially handover their contributions to the family. At the end of the memorial service, the family was grateful for the event to remember and celebrate Hope.